
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Year 5 Families,          28th March 2024 
 
As many of you know, this is an exciting time for Mr Johnson who will soon become a father! This is due to 
happen soon after Easter, so I wanted to write to you with the staffing plans while he takes his two-week 
paternity leave entitlement. 
 
Mrs Flynn will be leading the class for 4 days a week, with Mrs Wyatt leading for one day, and they will be 
supported by Mrs Dawson who was in Year 5 last year. The members of staff know the Year 5 curriculum 
extremely well and will ensure the best provision. Mrs Dawson is very experienced and has also been to 
Whitgift School for the Primary Project week, so she is well placed to support the children, enabling them to 
get as much as possible from this exciting opportunity. 
 
Mr Johnson will complete a thorough handover and SLT will also be supporting where necessary. Obviously, 
the arrival of babies can never be timetabled, so Mrs Dawson will begin supporting straight after the Easter 
break. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mr Paul Garratty 


